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6th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 11 Mock GCSE Examinations 
 
As we fast approach the start of the Mock GCSE examinations on w/c Monday 20th January, we just 
wanted to share with you how we are helping your child to prepare.   
 
We are currently running after school interventions in most subjects.  
 
These are: 

➢ Monday – Geography/History/Spanish 
➢ Tuesday – Maths 
➢ Wednesday – Science/RE 
➢ Thursday – English 
➢ Friday – Music/Sport 

 
We ask that you encourage your child to attend as many of the sessions as possible and where they 
are unable to attend, they get the work off their teacher. We are also running extra revision 
sessions during form time and lunch times.  
 
You can also help your child through the exams and there are some helpful hints and tips here to 
help you: Supporting Your Child Through Their GCSEs | Success At School 
 
We understand that this can be a stressful time for students in our Year 11 Cohort. If your child is 
struggling, please encourage them to speak to staff in school, we are always here to help. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
M Johnston 
 
Mr M Johnston 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

https://successatschool.org/advicedetails/1337/supporting-your-child-through-their-gcses

